4th Grade Families,

This is an exciting year for your child, as they will travel between all fourth grade homerooms for
classes. This requires independence and organizational skills that we will work on with your child during

the first few weeks of school.

Fidgets have become a popular item with students. Your child may keep one small fidget in their

desk if it assists them with attention or anxiety. Please keep all other toys at home.

These are supplies that would be helpful for your child to have in the classroom. If you are unable
to purchase any or all of these items, | will do my best to make sure your child has what they need to
have a great year in 4th grade. If you would like to contribute to our classroom, any of these supplies are

helpful to have on hand throughout the year. Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Guevarez, Mrs. Lorditch and Mrs. Southall

To access online, please visit this link: https://tinyurl.com/south4
For your convenience, we are providing a link as an example.
You do not need to purchase the exact linked item.

4th Grade Supplies

Zipper binder with pencil case enclosed
https://tinyurl.com/southzipperbinder

Plastic pocket dividers with folders - 1 pack
https://tinyurl.com/southfolder

Mechanical Pencils
https://tinyurl.com/southpencil

Calculator
https://tinyurl.com/southcalculate

Headphones
https://tinyurl.com/southlisten

Wireless Mouse
https://tinyurl.com/southmouse
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